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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.001" Q Towers Limited"
Date: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 11:26:37 AM

 
 
From: Wilma James  
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 11:25 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] File OP.21.001" Q Towers Limited"

 

 
Hello!
 
I live on Fossil Hill road and as it is the traffic on that road is crazy to get out of my house
as there are 5 schools on the street. So adding on these many units it will be a chaos on
a small street like ours as the entrance to the units are to go through Fossil Hill road to
go to Major Mackenzie. Please don't allow these building entrance from the small street
and don't allow these many units. This is is an area of houses and not condos.
 
Thanks 
Wilma
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